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We Go Where You Go!

Title VI
Non-Discrimination — Policy Statement

The Broome County Department of Public Transportation is committed to
ensuring that no person on the basis of race, color or national origin will be
subjected to discrimination in the level and quality of transportation services
as protected by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.

If you believe that you have been subjected to discrimination under Title VI
you may file a signed, written complaint no later than 180 calendar days
after the date of the alleged discrimination to the Broome County
Department of Public Transportation’s Title VI Coordinator at 413 Old Mill
Road, Vestal, NY 13850.

Anyone who is interested in obtaining additional information about BC
Transit’s Title VI Program, including non-English alternative formats, may
contact the Administration Office at 763-4464 option 3.

Greg Kilmer, Commissioner




